THE UNIVERSITY OF NEBRASKA—-LINCOLN
LINCOLN, NEBRASKA 68508

DEPARTMENT OF ANTHROPOLOGY

August 9, 1972

Mr. Den E. Crabtyee
RooR. ¥ 1, Bex 39
Kimberly, Idaho

Dear Don:

I am in the early stages of arranging a symposium on
lithic technology for the 1972 Plains Conference. 1've just
sent out invitations for papers so that there has been no
time to recilye replies. I thus dom't know what the specific
papers and program will be. I am optimistic, however, that
we will be able to bring together a good group to compare
notes and discuss problems.

I am writing to let you know about the event and to tell
you that I hope that you can take part in the get-together.
If you could attend the session with either a brief paper or
as a discussant I know you would be a real asset. Thus 1if
you might be able to make the trip we'd love to have you. If
it would not be best to come to the meetings I would still
hope that you could take part by sending a short paper that
could be read for you. Of course it would be best to have
you here but any contribution you could make would be appreci-
ated. The money situation, here like everywhere else is
fairly tight, but if you could make the trip I think we could
find some travel money.

The Conference will be held in Lincoln, November 1-4.
Please consider taking part in the session either in person
if possible or with a paper. I'll look forward to your reply.

i;g;j truiliy,

Peter A. Bleed
Instructor in Anthropology

My regards to Evelyn.
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